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Forum For Film Appreciation 

Forum for Film Appreciation is affiliated with Film Federation Society of India. It 

aims at developing critical appreciations of films among students and spreading 

social awareness through film media. In academic year 2017-18 FFFA organized 

screening of three Value based short films on 30th June 2017 titled ALARM, 

Changing batteries and Pipers. The students gained lessons on self-confidence, 

self-control, time management and self consciousness through these films. The 

film screening was followed by healthy discussion on the topic. The Principal 

conducted discussion and motivated students to observe time management and also 

build the self confidence. 


